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June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In order to support your child’s learning in Mathematics and Science, we have signed up Year 10 

students to a new online platform called Nagwa Portals.  

Nagwa Portals can give each student access to their own online learning area where they can watch 

videos, practise questions, access exams, and solve assessments. 

Nagwa will help your child to continue making progress in Maths and Science until the end of Year 11. 

To access the portal your child will receive their unique username by email and then need to follow 

the instructions below on an internet enabled smartphone, tablet or computer device. 

Instructions for Students 

• Visit  https://www.nagwa.com/en/sign_in/ 

• Enter your unique username details. 

• Create your own password. (We recommend you use your school network password) 

• Check out the student user guide www.nagwa.com/en/guide/789150836131/ 

Key Features 

• Courses - Nagwa lessons are aligned with popular textbooks to blend with the resources 

students are already use, such as AQA Higher in Maths. 

• Worksheets and Questions - Thousands of interactive questions arranged into worksheets 

to reinforce understanding and encourage independent learners across all areas of GCSE 

Maths and Science. 

• Videos - Lesson videos are available to support students' understanding of key topics and 

solution videos to turn to if they get stuck. 

• Assessments - Extensive library of practice exam questions with model solutions to support 

revision and GCSE preparation.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mr M Griffiths - mgriffiths@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk  

Head of Mathematics  

 

Mr S Acton- sacton@haydockhigh.sthelens.org.uk  

Head of Science  
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